
 

 

ACCC Tuition Assistance 
Applications Now Being Accepted 

 
Applications Now Being Accepted 

for the May 6, 2019 – October, 21 2019 tuition assistance period 

 
Application forms can be obtained from 

the ACCC (ph. 604-5100) 
 

Applications are due 
COB May 8, 2019 

at the ACCC (MS 270-1) Tuition Assistance box 
Please note that income verification must be submitted with 

the application, and current recipients must re-apply. 
 
Background: The Ames Child Care Center (ACCC) provides full-time and part-time quality day care for 
the children of Ames/Moffett employees and on-site contractors. The ACCC is open from 7:00 AM to 6:00 
PM Monday through Friday and serves children aged 6 weeks to 6 years. 
 
The philosophy at the Ames Child Care Center is based on standards set by the National Association for the 
Education of Young Children (NAEYC). The program is based on developmentally appropriate practices. All 
of our classrooms are "child-oriented" rather than "teacher-oriented." The environment allows the child the 
opportunity to make choices and decisions concerning his or her actions. The teachers and assistants 
interact with the children by encouraging creative thought and assisting the child in developing his or her 
own problem solving strategies. The teachers prepare an environment that meets the child's social, 
emotional, intellectual, and physical needs that enable the child to develop positive self concepts, the ability 
to get along well with others, and a joy of learning. 
 
For a Tuition Assistance application, tours, or waiting list information, please contact the ACCC Director, at 
(650) 604-5100. 


